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31 July 2017 

Jon E. Fields 
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Enterprise Products 
P.O. Box 4324 
Houston, TX 77210-4324 
    

Re: 3RP # Site Name     
 1031 Trunk K #8 

 
    

       
       

Dear Mr. Fields  
 
I have reviewed the files on the release referenced above including your Supplemental Environmental Site 
Investigation Work Plan in your 17Jul17 letter. 
 
You propose four more monitoring wells and BTEX sampling with results in your next Annual Groundwater 
Monitoring Report. 
 
OCD approves this work plan.  Please advise our District III environmental staff of notice at least 72 hours prior to 
sampling. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
P.E., Hydrologist, District III 
 
cc: Jim Griswold, Charlie Perrin, Brandon Powell, Cory Smith, Vanessa Fields, Tom Long 
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